
 

 

January 14, 2021 

 

Brad Gibbens    Denise Andress   Katelyn Brinkman 
Director, ND AHEC   Director, Western ND AHEC Director, Eastern ND AHEC 
Center for Rural Health, UNDSMHS 109 S. Main Street  Mayville State University 
501 N. Columbia Road, Stop 9037 PO Box 615   330 3rd Street NE 
Grand Forks, ND 58202   Hettinger, ND 58639  Mayville, ND 58257 
 
On behalf of the ND Center for Nursing, I am writing this letter to support the North Dakota Area Health 
Education Center (NDAHEC) Program through HB 1142 including the Eastern and Western North Dakota 
Area Health Education Centers (Eastern NDAHEC, Western NDAHEC). The AHEC program focuses on 
connecting students to careers, professionals to communities and communities to better health. In 
particular, the HOSA- Future Health Professionals provides opportunities for high school students to 
learn about all health careers including nursing. The AHEC also provides support for clinical rotations and 
AHEC Scholars.  
 
The NDAHEC serves as an active member of our board of directors as we work collaboratively to address 
the nursing workforce shortage. We also help to coordinate the promotion of the nursing careers with 
AHEC staff.  
 
In closing, I would like to say that the ND Center for Nursing is pleased to continue a relationship that is 
beneficial to us and the North Dakota Area Health Education Program. We believe this support is worthy 
and meets the needs of future health care students and professional providers, rural communities and 
quality health or North Dakota. Thank you.  
 
 
Patricia Moulton Burwell, PhD 
Executive Director 
North Dakota Center for Nursing 
Patricia.moulton@ndcenterfornursing.org  
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